

## All Saints' C.E. Primary School -- Newsletter 7<sup>th</sup> November 2018

Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 247940 Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk

## **Science Department Enrichment Day**

We will be conducting our first Science Enrichment Day on **Friday 30**<sup>th</sup> **November.** Members of staff from John Taylor High School and Birmingham University will be visiting the children, leading a whole school assembly and completing Science based workshops. At the end of the day there will be an opportunity for parents and children to attend our 'Science Festival' whereby there will be a selection of tables show piecing experiments and artefacts from the world of Science. Should any parents or members of the public wish to manage a table then please contact Mr Redfern to make a booking.

## Very Important....

It has just been confirmed that we will be holding an assembly next Monday 12<sup>th</sup> November to celebrate the completion of a project which our school has supported. We will be welcoming the Gartmore Riding School who have supported a monument to mark the contribution of horses during the first world war, which is to be unveiled at the National Memorial Arboretum. The BBC will be filming parts of the assembly and talking to some of the children, as well as other members of the wider community. There will be a media presence and images of children may well be broadcast on the evening news. It is therefore crucial that you give your consent to allow your child to take part in the assembly.

Please sign and return the form below by Friday 9<sup>th</sup> November at the latest.

Ms Golden

Name of child:......

Class:......

I give/do not give permission for my child to be present in next Monday's assembly.

I am fully aware that there will be a media presence in school and that images of my child could be shared by the BBC.

Signed:......Person with Parental Responsibility